
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ELECTRONIC BALLOT COUNTING 

DEVICE TESTING 

 

MONDAY 

OCTOBER 29, 2018 

3:30PM 

KENSINGTON TOWN HALL 

MEETING ROOM 

 
Per RSA 656:42 the Ballot counting device 

that will be used for the General Election on 

November 6, 2018  

will be tested on  

Monday, October 29, 2018  

at 3:30pm. 

 


